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November 6th, 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Staff, 

In Compliance with the US Environmental Protection Agency, (EPA), Asbestos 

Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA), we have performed school building 

inspections for asbestos-containing building materials and have developed an 

AHERA Asbestos Management Plan. The facility findings and asbestos 

management plan is on file in the school office, for public review.  

 

The EPA requires us to perform surveillances of the asbestos materials every six 

months and to conduct re-inspections every three years. Our 3 year re-inspection 

was concluded in October 2018. All asbestos materials are in satisfactory 

condition and we shall continue to manage them in place, as recommended by 

the accredited management planner.  

 

During the past year, no significant changes in the asbestos materials condition 

were noted during the most current surveillance of this school/facility. There are 

no asbestos related activities scheduled in the upcoming year. It is the intention 

of QCCS to comply with all Federal and State regulations to control asbestos and 

take whatever steps are necessary to ensure students and employees a healthy 

and safe environment in which to learn and work. You are welcome to review a 

copy of the asbestos management plan in the school office during regular 

business hours from 7:30-3:45 p.m.  The asbestos program manager, Eric 

Brasel, is available to answer any questions about asbestos at the following 

phone number 309-762-3800. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Alicia Cummings 


